Port Ludlow, WA 98365
July 22, 2024

Mr. Dean Cole, Chair

Port Ludlow Drainage District

PO Box 65261

Port Ludlow, WA 98355

Dear Mr. Dean:

| have lived here for about 5 years and, up to now, have never heard of your District. Where is your
office? What do we pay you?

What is this District costing my condo home now and how is that paid—in my property taxes?

What will the increase cost me and my home, should this “Ordnance to renew the Pt. Ludlow Drainage
District Assessment System” be proceeded with by Jefferson County or whoever?

| am a Vietnam Vet with Agent Orange issues causing multiple medical problems, being assisted by
Disabled American Veterans 5 in Bremerton. Will this and major repair/remodel issues being forced
upon me at Admiralty Il condos, all push me into low income Vet housing elsewhere? | appeal to your
sensibilities in this regard.

Thank you for the hoped for helpful response to my questions,




